
Zoning Board of Appeals Tarrytown, NY    
Meeting Cancelled – Monday, May 10, 2021         

 

 
The May 10, 2021 ZBA Meeting is cancelled and adjourned to June 14, 2021 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Zoning Board of Appeals of the Village of 
Tarrytown has cancelled its regular meeting scheduled for Monday, May 10, 2021.  
There are no applications to be heard. The next regular meeting of the Zoning Board is 
scheduled for Monday, June 14, 2021 at 7:30 p.m. via zoom video conference.   
 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES - April 12, 2021 (to be considered on June 14, 2021)  
 
CONTINUATION OF PUBLIC HEARING   
Peter Bartolacci 
67 Miller Avenue  
Variances to construct two-tiered retaining 
walls in the rear and side yards.      ADJOURNED TO JUNE 14, 2021 
                 (at applicant’s request) 


